Community Garage Sale

Saturday, February 17

8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Be a part of the SunBird Community Garage Sale.
This will work just like any garage sale and
will be open to the general public.
Whatever money is made by the homeowner, the
homeowner keeps.

If you would like to participate as one of the houses,
come by or call the HOA office at 480-802-4901 by
Friday, February 9
Maps to the homes involved in the sale will be
available at the HOA office on Thursday, February 16




